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Mr Peter Clayton 
Wildbull Resources Limited 
PO Box Q818 
QVB Post Office 
NSW 2001 

Dear Mr Clayton 

Re: Authorisation 1024-01, Mining Management Plan Approval and Security Request 

I refer to your Application for an Authorisation for the Wild Bull Frances Creek Gold 
Project submitted on 29 September 20201 in accordance with Section 36 of the Mining 
Management Act 2001 (the Act).  
 
The Application and the supporting Mining Management Plan (MMP) have been reviewed 
are determined to comply with the requirements of Sections 36(1) and 40 of the Act. In 
accordance with Section 36(4) of the Act your MMP has been approved. 
 
Please find attached Authorisation 1024-01. This Authorisation has the following effect. 
 
Mining activities are authorised: 
 

(a) On the mining site known as the Wild Bull Frances Creek Gold Project, comprised 
of ML24269, ML30236, ML30237 and ML31679 granted under the Mineral Titles 
Act 2010; 

 
(b) subject to the conditions specified in the Act and in the attached schedule of 

Authorisation 1024-01; 
 

(c) for the period of grant and any renewal of the titles specified in paragraph (a). 
 

Comments on the MMP have been included in Attachment A. These comments are 
intended to assist with your current operation and where indicated must be addressed in 
subsequent MMPs. 
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In accordance with Section 43 and 43A(1) of the Act, the security for the Wild Bull 
Frances Creek Gold Project has been assessed and it has been determined that a security 
amount of $76,491.00 is required.  In accordance with condition 9 of the schedule the 
security must be paid prior to any new mining activities identified in the approved MMP 
occurring.   
 
Please see Attachment B for details of the forms of security acceptable to the 
Department and the additional requirements associated with delivery of a security 
instrument issued by a financial institution.   
 
Please quote Authorisation 1024 on the security instrument and all correspondence 
relating to the lodgement of this security. If you have any further queries regarding how 
to pay your security, please contact Mining Securities on (08) 8999 6540 for advice or 
assistance. 
  
Please contact Leslee Reif on (08) 8999 5380 or via e-mail at mineral.info@nt.gov.au if 
you require any further information regarding this issue. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Roslyn Vulcano 
Director Mining Operations  
14 October 2020 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

mailto:mineral.info@nt.gov.au

